
 
May 9

th
, 2023 

 
City of Garden Grove 
11222 Acacia  Parkway 
Garden Grove, Calif.    92840 
 
To:   John Montanchez, Community Services Director 
Cc:   Janet Pelayo, Community Services Manager 
 
Subject:  Applying Permits for the 39

th
 Arirang Festival in 2023 

 
Dear John Montanchez,  
 
The Korean Festival Committee of Orange County is very pleased to put our Korean Traditional & Culture 
Events (aka Arirang Festival of Orange County) to the City of Garden Grove.  Especially for this year, we 
are very excited to have the festival with the Vietnamese community together.  
 
We would like to apply for the permit for the 39th Arirang Festival year of 2023 in Garden Grove Park, 
situated at 9301 Westminster Blvd., Garden Grove, CA 92844. The Entertainment, Activity, and 
Carnival Ride will take place on October 12 (Thursday) through October 15th (Sunday) of 2023 for 4 days. 
The festival theme would be similar to the previous 38th Arirang Festival in the year 2022, though with 
additional emphasis on the K-POP contests and multicultural traditions.   
 
The Korean Festival Committee of Orange County is a non-profit 501.C3 organization (Entity No: 
1773101).  We understand will be familiar with the contractual requirements that the City has set for the 
previous Korean Festival and will agree to such terms and conditions. The detailed program will be 
developed and submitted to the City of Garden Grove once our proposal is accepted.  We are looking 
forward to your consideration & support. 
  
Should you have further inquiries regarding the above-mentioned matter, please contact the underneath.  
You can also contact our project Manager Peter Kim direct at 714.726.7878 or email at 
arirangocfestival@gmail.com. 
 
Thank You. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Richard C. Jung / President 
Korean Festival Committee of Orange County 
Direct:  714.653.5010 
Email:  arirangocfestival@gmail.com 
Web:  www.arirangfestival.org                          


